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Dear Julie, 

 

On behalf of the Committee for Employment and Learning I would like to 

thank you, June, Ruth and Denise for your briefing session on 15 May 2013 

on Post 19 SEN Provision in Northern Ireland. The Committee valued both 

your briefing and also the opportunity to question you on your written 

submission to the Committee. 

 

The Committee look forward to working with your organisation in the future 

and would be grateful if you would convey our thanks to June, Ruth and 

Denise.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Robin Swann MLA 
Chairperson 
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